KANE COUNTY

DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION
41W011 Burlington Road
St. Charles, IL 60175
Phone: {630) 584-1170
Fax: (630) 584-5265

Carl Schoedel, P.E.
Director of Transportation
County Engineer

May 16, 2008
PRESS RELEASE

Construction is scheduled to begin on the bridge that carries Jericho Road over Big Rock Creek
the week of May 19, 2008. Initial work will begin with daily lane closures and traffic will be
controlled by flaggers. Then shortly after Memorial Day the eastbound lane will be closed and
travel will be limited to one lane over the bridge. Traffic flow will be controlled by temporary
traffic signals. The improvements consist of a new concrete wearing surface, guardrail
replacement and various erosion control measures. This work is scheduled to last until late July
2008. Motorists are asked to be alert to the changing lane configurations and exercise caution in

the construction area.

Any questions or concerns may be directed to Chris Kaufmann of the Kane County Division of
Transportation (630) 208-3138
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